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Index 676-010 
Cabinet Installation Details 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: July 5, 2023 

Name: Rick Jenkins 

Phone: (850) 414-4355 

Email: Rick.Jenkins@dot.state.fl.us 
 
COMMENTARY 

This request came from the Districts and was coordinated with the TERL and Structures Design. Some 

Districts are installing these and the addition to the Standard Plans Index will allow use without a special 

detail in every plan set.  This detail is for a concrete riser only.  An associated change is being made to 

Specification 676 regarding this revision. 
 
COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Melissa Hollis 
Date: 8/3/2023 
COMMENT: There is a conflict between the proposed specification and the proposed Standard Plans: 
 
Spec: for the base and maintenance pad, use 347 concrete. No Reinforcement. 
Standard Plans: for the new base with riser, use 346 concrete with rebar. 
 
Also, Spec 676 does not define conduit materials (good); Section 630 remains in effect. 
Standard Plans: Calls for “PVC conduit” ; should just refer to “conduit”, without limiting materials. 
 
RESPONSE: The Spec revision will be revised to match the Standard Plan in regards to the 347 concrete 
reference.  As the Spec does not specifically cover the conduit material, it needs to remain in the Index.  
If the Spec is updated with a later revision, then the callout in the Index can be revised. 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: No. 
 
Response Date: 8/3/2023 


